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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

“It was Finished Upon that Cross” 

“How Deep the Father’s Love for Us” 

“O Lord, My Rock and My Redeemer” 

“Living Hope” 

MESSAGE John O’Connor 

“The King of All of Me” 

“It was Finished Upon that Cross” 

(Reprise) 

August 7, 2022 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

John O’Connor—Pastor of Community Engagement 
 

Interactive Study Notes on the  
You Version Bible App 

https://bible.com/events/48934246
https://bible.com/events/48934246


 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

Deacon of the Month for August 

Russell Jones 

  

July 31 Report  
Worship Service 74 

Live View Families 5 

Total Attendance 79 
Sunday School 60 
  
Online Long-Views 21 

Organic Reach 71 

  

General Fund $3275.50 

ABS $465.00 

M. Quillman $100.00 

Camp $300.00 

Youth $25.00 

  

THIS COMING WEEK... 

Aug 10-11 Temple Serves Westside 
 Westside Elementary—5:00 PM 

UPCOMING EVENTS... 

Aug 20 TBC Women’s Fellowship 
2:00 PM 

Aug 28 Annual Business Meeting 
••• NEW DATE •••  4:00 PM 

Sep 7 CLUB 267 Begins 
Designed for K-5th Grades 
Every Wednesday Evening 

6:00—7:30 PM 

Sep 9 BMA of the Ozarks  
Annual Meeting 

Springdale Missionary Baptist 

Sep 15 Tim Hawkins Concert 
Talk with Bro. David about tickets!   

Sep 17 Student Ministry Matters 
Leaders Conference 

Central Baptist College 

Sep 27-29 RE:CHARGE Leader’s Oasis 
Pastors’ Retreat sponsored by 

BMAA Healthy Church Solutions 
Hot Springs, AR 

Oct 23 Lifeword Sunday 
Donny Parrish, Guest Speaker 

 BMAO Lifeword Rally 
Temple Baptist Church - Rogers 

9:00 AM Laura O’Connor 

10:30 AM Elaine Simpson 

Nursery Volunteers 

   We had a great week 
at Ozarks Baptist 
Encampment at Camp 

Siloam this past week! 
There were about 350 who 

came to camp this year. And as of Friday 
morning, there had been fifteen decisions 
for salvation and another six individuals 
who surrendered their lives to the gospel 

ministry! Praise the Lord! We are also 
excited to report that our Elementary 
Bible Quiz Team won third place in 
their division this year! Be sure to check 
out their trophy in the foyer. We want to 
say ‘Thank you!’ to everyone who helped 
financially with camp and to all the 
sponsors who gave of their time this past 
week. We could not do it without you! 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

